
PIERRE DE COUBERTIN 
4700 Lavoisier 

                                                    Montréal, Québec, H1R 1H9 
 

 September 8, 2023 

INFORMATION NIGHT 
GENERAL ASSEMBLY – GOVERNING BOARD ELECTIONS 

Thursday, September 21, 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Information Night is an opportunity for all parents to meet their child’s teachers. During this evening, you 
will get a chance to better understand the curriculum and evaluation process. In addition, you will learn 
about the class rules, regulations, and routines.   

We highly encourage all parents to attend Information Night. Please see schedule below.  

6:00pm-6:45pm   Parents of students in grades 3S4, 4, 5 & 6 will meet with the classroom teachers  

  6:50pm-7:10pm   Assembly in the gymnasium (all parents in grades 1 to 6) & meet the specialists 
 
 7:15pm-8:00pm  Parents of students in grades 1, 2 & 3 will meet with the classroom teachers 

Please note that information sessions are of a general nature. Specific information regarding individual 
students will not be discussed due to the nature of the meeting. Please refrain from discussing 
individual concerns during this time.  Lastly, this is an evening planned for parents, therefore 
students should not attend.  
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

GENERAL ASSEMBLY- GOVERNING BOARD ELECTIONS 
Thursday, September 21, 2023, at 8:00PM 

All parents are cordially invited to the annual GENERAL ASSEMBLY in order to elect parent 
members of the PIERRE DE COUBERTIN SCHOOL GOVERNING BOARD on Thursday, 
September 21, 2023, at 8:00PM in the gym. 

The Governing Board’s mandate is to ensure that parents and staff work in partnership to ensure 
that all students receive the best possible learning opportunities.  Yet it does not involve itself with the 
daily running of the school.   

Pierre De Coubertin School’s Governing Board consists of eight parents, five teachers, one daycare 
representative, two support staff representatives, the Principal, the Vice Principal and two community 
representatives. Candidates should be ready to make a brief presentation, introducing themselves and 
describing their reasons for their candidacy. They must be nominated by a parent in attendance that 
evening. This year, the Governing Board needs 4 parent members, for 2-year terms, to complete the 
2023-2024 committee. If you are interested in presenting yourself as a GB candidate, please be present 
at the general assembly. 

We look forward to seeing you on this important evening and hope you make every effort to attend. 

Sincerely,  

Ida Pisano                                                                              Lisa Triestino 

Principal                                                                                 Vice Principal                                                      

 

 

 


